
30-day Notification for Numbers - Interconnected VoIP Providers  

 
 
CallWorks Corporation 
28255 Steeplechase Lane  
Fair Oaks Ranch, TX 78015 
 
 
Date September 16, 2021 
 
Kansas PUC 
 
 

 
To whom it may concern: 

 
Pursuant to the Federal Communications Commission’s (FCC) order that allows 
interconnected VoIP providers to obtain numbering resources directly from the North 
American Numbering Plan Administrator and/or the Pooling Administrator, we hereby 
notify this Commission of our receipt of FCC numbering authorization and our intent to 
request the resources identified below.  We are providing this notice at least 30 days prior 
to requesting numbers from the Numbering Administrators.1 
 

Applicant’s  
IPES OCN 

NPA Rate 
Center(s) 

Initial/Growth Quantity of 
Thousands-

Blocks 

Quantity of  
CO Codes 

475J 785 Topeka 1 Block 1 
 

1 
 

      

 
 In addition, below is our regulatory and numbering contact information as required2: 
Regulatory Representative        
Name: Ron Grob           
Address: 28255 Steeplechase Lane, Fair Oaks Ranch, TX 78015   
  
E-mail:  ron.grob@callworks.me  

 
1 47 CFR § 52.15 (g) (3). 
2 47 CFR § 52.15 (g) (3) (iv). 

202109161549055858
Filed Date: 09/16/2021

State Corporation Commission
of Kansas

D CallWorks 



Phone: 404-519-4096 
 
Numbering Representative 
Name: Stacey Halligan 
Address:  28255 Steeplechase Lane, Fair Oaks Ranch, TX 78015  
E-mail:  shalligan@callworks.me 
Phone:  860-593-6174   
 
Further, we understand that we must provide any changes to the contact information 
within thirty (30) days. 
 
 




